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The former business manager at a La Crosse plumbing company now has a better chance of
getting out of jail... 

The bond for Gary Deml has been lowered to 10-thousand dollars cash. It was set at
500-thousand dollars, after Deml was arrested for embezzling close to a million dollars from
Bernie Buchner Plumbing and Heating. Deml chose not to have an evidence hearing this week.
He could enter a 'not guilty' plea at a hearing later this month.
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